
Sports Management Internships at HBCUs
Friday, March 19, 2021, 11am CST (US)
In this webinar, CCWT Director Matthew Hora will discuss the impact of sport management internship programs at historically black 
college and universities (HBCUs) with Dr. Jason Perry from Howard University. The webinar will focus on the potential for the unique 
culture of HBCUs and students’ experiences and racial identities to impact how they experience an internship, and will feature insights 
from Perry’s 2017 dissertation entitled “A Case Study Examining a Sport and Recreation Management Internship Program at a Historically 
Black University.”

Dr. Jason Perry holds the rank of Assistant Professor of Sport Management in the 
Department of Health, Human Performance & Leisure Studies at Howard University. Dr. 
Perry received his Bachelors of Science degree in Sport Management from Winston-
Salem State University, a Masters of Science in Sport Studies from High Point University, 
and his Doctor of Education degree in Educational Leadership and Management with the 
concentration of Athletic Administration from Drexel University.

Use the following link to register: http://bit.ly/2NrSJfk

The Center for Research on College-Workforce Transitions (CCWT)  is an initiative of the Wisconsin Center for 
Education Research (WCER).  CCWT’s mission is to conduct and support research, critical policy analysis, and public dialogue 
on how college students experience the transition to the workforce. CCWT strives to inform policies, programs, and practices 
that promote academic and career success for all learners.

Special Guest: Dr. Jason Perry, 
Howard University

Webinar host: Dr. Matthew T. 
Hora, UW-Madison  
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